	
Anaphylaxis telephone card
[bookmark: _GoBack]If a patient vaccinated in the pharmacy is thought to be suffering an anaphylactic reaction to the vaccination, while the pharmacist is assessing/treating the patient, another member of staff should immediately call for an ambulance:

1) Dial 999
2) Ask for the Ambulance service
3) Tell the Ambulance service that a patient is suffering from anaphylaxis following administration of a flu vaccine
4) Provide the pharmacy location details:
[insert pharmacy address]
5) Follow any instructions given by the Ambulance service operator
 


 
